Newsflash Extra

9th February, 2015.

Do you want to join the WPF Executive Committee?

In the recent documentation for the AGM on March 1st, the WPF issued an appeal for new people to
consider joining the WPF Executive Committee. You can read the appeal below.

The WPF is in desperate need of lots of new candidates to take the Federation forward.

Jan Cawley has completed her 2 years as President and should now be followed by her Vice-president, who,
normally, has had 2 years to learn the ropes. However, her Vice-president is also retiring from the
committee this year. We are, therefore, looking for a new President and Vice-president to take us through
the next 4 years.

Other key members of our Executive Committee are having serious personal problems to overcome; another
is seriously ill and will be unable to resume her normal life; one has moved away, and most of the rest of us
are suffering the ravages of time to varying degrees.

One important requirement is for at least two volunteers with sufficient IT skills and time to help us to utilise
computer technology to keep us up to date, make our tasks easier and to take on the running of the online
entry of our Salons — experience in website design would be a welcome bonus!

So, if you are interested in putting yourself forward you will need to tell your Club Secretary now.
Nominations to the Executive may come from any registered Secretary or Delegate of a WPF Club that has
paid its subscriptions for 2015. To be nominated for most positions, the nominee must be on the Delegates
list.




